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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Dr. Dianne Kelly, Superintendent of Public Schools 

 Police Chief David Callahan 

 Officer Joe Singer, School Resource Officer 

From: Councillor Dan Rizzo, Chairman 

 Public Safety Sub-Committee 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: May 8, 2023 

 

 

Please be advised that the Public Safety Sub-Committee will hold a meeting on Monday evening, 

May 22, 2023 from 5:00PM-5:50PM in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council 

Chamber, Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151 to discuss the following Council 

Order(s): 

 

 

 

23-094 Motion presented by Councillor Rizzo:  That the Acting Mayor request the 

Superintendent of Schools along with the Revere High School Student Resource 

Officer to appear before the City Council to discuss student safety issues including 

the use of and/or the discovery of illegal narcotics such as cannabis including 

edibles, and opioid related substances.  Further, to discuss behavioral issues, 

truancy, and student safety not exclusively, but especially at Revere High School. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


